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Pharmacy Refrigerator LPRF-B10

Pharmacy Refrigerator LPRF-B10 is a digital microcomputer-controlled refrigerator with holding 
capacity of 660 L. Features branded compressor and fan with 8 to 20°C of temperature range. 
Ergonomic design with in-built lamp and safety lock, has noiseless and user-friendly opera�on 
mode. With auto audio-visual signal alarm protec�on and real-�me temperature display, this 
unit offers stable and reliable performance for storing different biological products.

Pharmacy Refrigerator LPRF-B11

Pharmacy Refrigerator LPRF-B11 is a digital microcomputer-controlled refrigerator with holding 
capacity of 868 L. Features branded compressor and fan with 8 to 20°C of temperature range. 
Ergonomic design with in-built lamp and safety lock, has noiseless and user-friendly opera�on 
mode. With auto audio-visual signal alarm protec�on and real-�me temperature display, this 
unit offers stable and reliable performance for storing different biological products.

Pharmacy Refrigerator LPRF-B12

Pharmacy Refrigerator LPRF-B12 is a digital microcomputer-controlled refrigerator with holding 
capacity of 960 L. Features branded compressor and fan with 8 to 20°C of temperature range. 
Ergonomic design with in-built lamp and safety lock, has noiseless and user-friendly opera�on 
mode. With auto audio-visual signal alarm protec�on and real-�me temperature display, this 
unit offers stable and reliable performance for storing different biological products.

Pharmacy Refrigerator LPRF-B13

Pharmacy Refrigerator LPRF-B13 is a digital microcomputer-controlled refrigerator with holding 
capacity of 1008 L. Features branded compressor and fan with 8 to 20°C of temperature range. 
Ergonomic design with in-built lamp and safety lock, has noiseless and user-friendly opera�on 
mode. With auto audio-visual signal alarm protec�on and real-�me temperature display, this 
unit offers stable and reliable performance for storing different biological products.

Pharmacy Refrigerator LPRF-B14

Pharmacy Refrigerator LPRF-B14 is a digital microcomputer-controlled refrigerator with holding 
capacity of 1360 L. Features branded compressor and fan with 8 to 20°C of temperature range. 



Ergonomic design with in-built lamp and safety lock, has noiseless and user-friendly opera�on 
mode. With auto audio-visual signal alarm protec�on and real-�me temperature display, this 
unit offers stable and reliable performance for storing different biological products.

Features
  A digital microcomputer-controlled refrigerator with large capacity for storage

 Branded compressor and fan with 8 to 20°C of temperature range, effec�ve refrigera�on

 Ergonomic design with in-built lamp and safety lock, convenient and safe storage

 Noiseless and user-friendly opera�on mode, efficient and reliable opera�on

 Auto audio-visual signal alarm protec�on, ensures safe and secure opera�on

 Fluorine-free refrigerant, environment-friendly and efficient refrigera�on

 Stable and reliable performance for storing different biological products

Applica�on 

Pharmaceu�cal Refrigerator is used to store various drugs, reagents, vaccines and biological 
products across medical ins�tu�ons, pharmaceu�cal factories, hospitals, health clinics, 
scien�fic research ins�tutes, epidemic preven�on centers, and other industrial ins�tu�ons etc.
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Specifica�ons (LPRF-B10, LPRF-B11 and LPRF-B12)

Model  LPRF-B10 LPRF-B11 LPRF-B12

Cabinet Upright

Capacity 660 L 868 L 960 L

Temperature range 8 to 20°C

Compressor 1 pc

Refrigerant Fluorine-free

Defrost mode Automa�c

Alarm system High/low temperature, Power off, Door ajar, Sensor fault etc.

Controller Microcomputer digital controller

Power supply AC 187 to 242 V

Power 380 W 450 W



Forced Air Drying Oven LFDO-A1 and 
A2 Series
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Internal dimension (W×D×H) 1112×560×1232 mm 1100×634×1325 mm 1080×610×1380 mm

External dimension (W×D×H) 1200×650×1895 mm 1220×755×1885 mm 1200×745×1870 mm

Net weight 129 kg 178 kg 141 kg

Specifica�ons (LPRF-B13 and LPRF-B14) 

Model  LPRF-B13    LPRF-B14

Cabinet Upright

Capacity 1008 L     1360 L

Temperature range 8 to 20°C

Compressor 1 pc

Refrigerant Fluorine-free

Defrost mode Automa�c

Alarm system High/low temperature, Power off, Door ajar, Sensor fault etc.

Controller Microcomputer digital controller

Power supply AC 187 to 242 V

Power 480 W      650 W

Internal dimension (W×D×H) 1100×734×1325 mm 1680×610×1380 mm

External dimension (W×D×H) 1220×855×1885 mm 1800×745×1870 mm

Net weight 194 kg      158 kg


